
Dear Gov. Brown, 
 

I just witnessed one of the most disturbing exhibits 
by a Democratic Senator that I have ever 
seen:  Diane Feinstein ignorantly, and with great 
hubris,  sneering at the  young children who were 

begging her to support the Green New Deal.  They 
were begging for their lives and their futures.    
 

Please do not do the same.  Please do not be 
complicit in the destruction of the world and the 
next generation (my grandchildren).   I doubt 

if  "Murder she Wrote" is  the epitaph you 
seek.   Support the Clean Energy Jobs Bill, banish 
greenhouse gas purveyors, support sustainable 
solutions; be a great leader and try to save our 

little world.  
 
Sincerely  

Lee Lull  
Talent, OR 
 


